
 

 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: November 8, 2022 
 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 

From: Carolyn Stone, Assistant Town Manager 

 

Re: Charitable Solicitation Permit for MorseLife    

   

Date: October 18, 2022 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION  

Staff recommends Town Council approve the Charitable Solicitations Permit submitted by 

MorseLife. This would provide a one-time exception to hold three charitable events in calendar 

year 2022. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

MorseLife has traditionally held two charitable events each calendar year.  Due to COVID -19, 

their annual dinner dance, which was originally scheduled for December 17, 2021, was moved to 

March 2022.  On March 28, 2022, they held their golf classic.  They now have submitted 

charitable solicitations permit request for December 17, 2022 which would allow them to return 

to their December/March cycle of yearly events.  A letter from Ashley Robinson, Director of 

Events, is included with this back up for further reference. 

 

Event history: 

12/17/21 – Approved for Annual Dinner Dance (Moved to March 2022 due to Covid) 

3/28/22 – Golf Classic 

12/17/22 – Requested Annual Dinner Dance (Application and letter of request attached) 

3/27/23 – Requested Golf Classic 

 

 
ATTACHMENTS 
Request Letter from MorseLife Foundation  
Application for Permit to Solicit Funds for Charitable Purposes 
 
c:  Jessica Savidge, Administrative Manager 
 Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 
 Kelly Churney, Deputy Town Clerk 


